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Associates of Vietnam Veterans of America 


As noted in our January Report,   the committee  members updated and revised the former 

Survivor’s Benefits Brochure .   The newly updated brochures now include numerous  websites 
and telephone numbers  on  the variety of Veterans Administrations agencies that assist 
military families.   


Though the new brochures are now in print , unfortunately due to Covid and the many 
restrictions ; committee members have not been able to conduct meetings to distribute the 
brochures  and have guest speakers to explain the many services and benefits that may be 
available  to the survivors of those who served honorably defending our country.  


When the restrictions are lifted the Association of Vietnam Veterans of America will once again 
hold forums to help and aid our military families .  However, if you have any questions please 
feel free to contact the co chairs of the Survivor’s Benefits Committee Bobbie Morris and Fran 
Guevremont .  


Their e mail addresses are  :   mandyg175@cox.net   and/or.  bobby514@comcast.net
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